[image: image1.png]INSTITUTE





Dear Friend, 

Polls verify that as people become more aware that most abortions are unwanted or coerced plus other risks, abuses and aftereffects to women, they are:  

1) less likely to pressure or force others to abort, and 

2) less likely to support political candidates and other leaders who fail to acknowledge abortion’s significant injustices and risks to women and defend authentic rights for both babies and mothers

Together, we can better educate Americans about the new research that proves that abortion is not about authentic “choice” or “safe health care,” but rather something that puts women at increased risk of:

· unwanted, coerced or forced abortions — both personally and from public and private-sector authorities or those in positions of influence and power

· pregnancy-related abuse, violence, and even forced abortion and homicide
· workplace and other discrimination against pregnant women who resist unwanted abortions

· post-abortion grief, trauma, health injury and maternal deaths. 


Materials in the enclosed kit were developed by the Elliot Institute, the nation’s leading provider of information on abortion’s impact on women, men, families and society. These materials have been updated based on the latest research, including evidence that most abortions are unwanted or coerced, plus serious, even deadly aftereffects.   


These materials may be distributed at fairs, schools, churches, to media or in legislative venues.  The Elliot Institute has given permission to duplicate and distribute anything in this packet.

To better understand the magnitude of abortion’s injustice and harm to mothers, visit www.TheUnChoice.com. There are many user-friendly materials there. 

 
To learn more about this issue, you may also want to read or share Giving Sorrow Words: Women’s Stories of Grief After Abortion.  For more information on this and other books, including how to order them, visit www.theunchoice.com/resources.htm. Or, call 1-888-412-2676 to order.



Thank you for helping to save lives of both babies and mothers, and to defend the authentic rights of both babies and mothers by sharing this holistic and evidence-based information.
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